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Friday 1st May 

 

Dear Parents / Carers / Children 

I hope you are all keeping safe and well?  

This week we have introduced star of the week. Each week your class teacher will be nominating a star of the week 

from their class. This will be for children who have been engaging with Purple Mash, Education City and sharing on 

Twitter. We are also happy for people to share things with us via emailing us. 

This next week you will see from the accompanying letter we would like you to work together to engage with our 

activities around celebrating VE day.  We would love you to share your experiences either via Twitter or email. 

From the 11th May we will be providing a weekly Year group newsletter which will be posted every Monday on our 

website under the Home Learning tab. These weekly newsletters will provide you with some focused creative 

activities which the children can complete and will not be solely reliant on the internet. These will also compliment 

tasks set on Purple Mash and Education City. 

I hope the weather improves over the weekend so we can enjoy some more sun. 

As always if you need us, please feel free to email us at: admin@oakleyvaleprimary.org 
 
Or if you are worried and have a safeguarding concern contact Miss Goodwin via 

egoodwin@oakleyvaleprimary.org or Mrs Baulch via jbaulch@oakleyvaleprimary.org  or call Childline 0800 

1111. 

Wishing you all the best. Take care, stay safe. 

Best wishes 

Emma Goodwin 
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